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6 September 2005

Report to the Western Illinois University Faculty Senate

2004-05 Annual Report from the Committee on Campus Planning and Usage

Submitted by Thomas Bridge, Committee Chairperson

Committee members: Thomas Bridge, Sharon Evans, Bruce Walters and Katherine Dahl

The Committee on Campus Planning and Usage met twice during the academic year.  Between meetings committee members continued needed discussion and work via e-mail.

The committee requested that at least one of its members be appointed to ongoing planning committees for the following projects; Quad-Cities Riverfront Campus, Memorial Hall Renovation and the Performing Arts Center.  The committee later requested an appointment to a committee formed to plan for the usage of the space immediately to the south of the University Union.

Action recommended for the committee for the 05-06 year: 1) follow up with the Cultural Center Project Planning Group requesting appointment of a committee member to any planning group formed; 2) replacing committee member on Quad-Cities Riverfront Campus Planning Committee; 3) elect a committee chairperson.

Respectfully Submitted,

Thomas Bridge, Chairperson

Committee on Campus Planning and Usage.

